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While 'social distancing' becomes the norm as we do our best to protect ourselves and our neighbours from COVID-19, there will be times when it is more difficult than others to stay positive and abide by the rules.

For many, it will be this Holy Week leading up to Easter.
 
The rituals of Palm Sunday, Holy Thursday, Good Friday, the Easter Vigil and Easter Sunday have always been a chance for the parish community to come together in sadness and joy. 

It seems that it’s only in the loss of community this year that we appreciate how much it has meant to us.*

In this week’s bulletin, you will find ways to join in Masses and prayer services via radio, TV, and online streaming. 
 
We hope to livestream our Holy Week liturgies in our parish this coming week. 

Please check our new website address.  We will be updating it regularly.

holytrinityqueenscliff.org.au

With you in spirit, in faith hope and love,

Daniella, Deb & Fr Darien

*Ref. the latest Australian Catholics Newsletter.
